
No. 0703/2028     Department  of  Intellectual Property
   44/100 Sa Nam Bin Nam Rd.
    Nonthaburi  11000 , Thailand
    Tel.  (662) 5474654
     Fax.(662) 5474651

November    12  , 1999

Dear   Mr. Wittig,

Re: Your letter dated 10 August 1999  on the Recommended Minimum
        Contents for Web sites of Intellectual Property Offices.

I would like to take this opportunity to advise you that the Department  of
Intellectual Property of Thailand is pleased to accept all the proposed  recommendations.
In addition , the web sites of Intellectual Property Offices should include information on
Intellectual Property Enforcement.

Thank you very much for your kind cooperation.

Yours  sincerely,

                                                                                        Mr.PONGTHIAN PAYAKNITI

                                                                                              DIRECTOR GENERAL

Mr. K.-P. Wittig
Deputy Director
Inter – Office Information Services Department
34, Chemin des Colombettes,
1211  GENEVE 20  (SUISSE)


